
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

10th March 2020 

 

 

UPDATE-ROME SORRENTO TRIP 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

The news has broken that Italy has gone into lockdown.  Saffron Travel has been in touch to say that 

the advice from the Department of Foreign Affairs is now that Irish people should not travel to Italy. 

Therefore, our planned Home Economics trip 2nd - 5th April is now cancelled.  

The next step is to put in an insurance claim for a refund. The travel agent is working on this and I will 

be back in touch soon with details on the steps you need to take to get your money back.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding so far. 

Kind regards, 

Ellen Sunderland 

Tour Organiser  

William Ryan  

Principal  

 


